
 

 

24 January 2022 

Western Power metrology procedure 

Extension of time 

The Economic Regulation Authority has extended the deadline to make a decision on proposed 
amendments to the Western Power metrology procedure. 

The ERA has extended the deadline from 31 January 2022 to 30 April 2022 to enable matters raised 
in submissions on the proposal to be resolved. 

The metrology procedure sets out the procedures for the provision, installation, maintenance and 
reading of meters on the Western Power network. It is required under the Electricity Industry 
(Metering) Code 2012.  

The Metering Code was amended on 19 August 2021 to allow the implementation of five-minute 
weekly settlement for the new Wholesale Electricity Market design. This change required Western 
Power to update the metrology procedure and submit it to the ERA for approval. 

The ERA received two submissions on the proposal that were published on 15 December 2021. 
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